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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Golden State Water Company 

 
San Dimas Canyon Tributary to San Gabriel River in  

Los Angeles County 
 

The State Water Resources Control Board will hold a 
Public Hearing on 

Proposed Revocation of License 2329 
(Application 1483) 

 
The Public Hearing will commence on  

Thursday, March 26, 2009, at 9:00 a.m. 
in 

Coastal Hearing Room 
Joe Serna, Jr./Cal-EPA Building 

1001 I Street, Second Floor 
Sacramento, CA 

 
 
PURPOSE OF HEARING 
 
The purpose of this hearing is for the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board 
or Board) to receive evidence relevant to determining whether License 2329 (Application 1483) 
should be revoked because the Licensee has ceased to use water granted under the license in 
an authorized place of use in accordance with License 2329 and has failed to observe the terms 
and conditions in the license. 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE 
 

The Hearing scheduled for March 26, 2009 has been POSTPONED.  Additionally, the pre-
hearing submittal deadline of 12 Noon, Wednesday, March 11, 2009, has been POSTPONED. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
 
You will be notified of the new hearing date and pre-hearing submittal date when the hearing is 
rescheduled.  Questions concerning this postponement may be addressed to Ernest Mona at 
(916) 341-5359, or at emona@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 March 11, 2009           
Date       Jeanine Townsend 

Clerk to the Board 
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